
THE BRITISH INSTITUTE OF THE UNIVERSITY OF PARIS
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TELEPHON

Paris le 29 Novembre 1937.

Dear Fir,

Many thanks for your letter of November the 17th.

On July the 29th I. wrote to The Registrar of your University,
1

aor ing him to be -ina enough to let us know whether any information 

regarding"Licence de Culture" could be had.I
I received a reply dated 

September oth,. signed Vi. Bovey, stating that the letter was being for- 

wardea to the niversity of Montréal.Towards the end of October I 

received my own original letter annotated by the Vice Rector ot Montreal 

-niversity as per the request of Me Gill University. Therefore I acknowledged 

0 '00^-li 60ur°es the reception of the information desired thanking for same, 

which probably was a little confusing.

i
iHI;

Thanking you again for your kind intervention,

I remain,

ours faithfully,

r Secretary.

‘■i. H. Brittain, Esq., 
Acting Principal,
Me Gill University,

: 0 1 I it L A L - P.Q.
Canada.
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